
Year 3 Learning Letter

Friday 2nd December 2022

The last Learning Letter for 2022
December is finally here. The classrooms are full of tales of naughty elves (they

were much better behaved in my day!) and advent calendars being opened eagerly

each morning. We are in the middle of our assessment weeks and the whole of

Year 3 have worked so hard on these; we are very proud of their attitude and

effort. The next couple of weeks continue as usual, but with a few more

Christmassy bits thrown in as bodies and minds tire towards the end of term. We

look forward to seeing you at next week’s Carols evening, the children are really

getting into their signing and cannot wait.

Following the closure of the pool yesterday, we have arranged an additional session for 

year 3 on Monday 12th December at the following times:

09.00 - 10.00 Toucans and Flamingos Group 1 (normally swim 2-3pm Wednesday)

10.00 - 11.00 Toucans Group 2

1.00 - 2.00 Flamingos Group 2

2.00 - 3.00 Flamingos Group 3

Spelling Rules
Week beginning  5th December – Words from children’s own writing

Christmas Event
This week the children have been working hard during assessment week and

rehearsing carols and poems for the service at 5.00p.m. on Wednesday 7th

December.

We look forward to seeing you there, and remember to wrap up as we are in the

marquee on the field, so it could be chilly!

A very Merry Christmas to you all. 

Please keep safe and we shall see you in the 

New Year on Wednesday 4th January 2023.
(Tuesday 3rd – Inset Day)


